
TO:         BOARD OF SELECTMEN

FROM: MARTHA WHITE, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

SUBJECT: WEST NATICK FIRE STATION PROJECT UPDATE

DATE: 10/26/2017

CC:         WEST NATICK FIRE STATION BUILDING COMMITTEE

As I believe Board members are aware, Town Meeting approved the three Articles 
relating to the West Natick Fire Station project, as follows:
Article 19 – West Natick Fire Station Project – Land Disposition
Article 20 – West Natick Fire Station Project – Land Acquisition
Article 21 – West Natick Fire Station Project – Rezoning 

The Administration will work with the owners of Sherwood Plaza – and Town Counsel 
as appropriate – to finalize terms of the land acquisition and disposition.  Also, the 
Building Committee’s next meeting is November 8; that agenda includes discussion 
regarding additional public outreach, particularly with immediate abutters as was 
suggested during Town Meeting debate.
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